
 

 

The objective of the Society is to promote the knowledge and understanding of Earth science, and its 

application to human needs 

April Meeting, Thursday, Apr. 19, 2018, 7:00 p.m. 
Shepherd of the Hills Church, 11500 W. 20

th
 Ave., Lakewood 

Social time, 6:30; program at 7:00 – all are welcome 
 

“Geological studies at the USGS 

in Denver: Where are we now and 

where are we headed?” 

Eugene (Buddy) Schweig, Director, Center for 

Geosciences and Environmental Change, U.S. 

Geological Survey, Lakewood, CO 
The U.S. Geological Survey is undergoing some profound changes and 

these are affecting the research that the geology groups are doing at the Denver Federal Center. 

In spite of this and extreme budget uncertainty, we are looking at exciting new directions in 

geological mapping and mineral resources that will have implications for our work in Colorado 

and adjacent states for years to come. I will talk about the range of our projects in Colorado, 

what is coming to an end, and our plans for the next few years. 

 

“The present and future of the 

Colorado Geological Survey” 
Karen Berry, Colorado State Geologist 

and Director, Colorado Geological Survey 
 

What has the Colorado Geological Survey been up to since 

it moved to Mines five years ago?  Karen Berry will discuss some of the current and 

future projects CGS is working on and opportunities for collaboration. 

 


